



3399 County Airport Drive Howell, Michigan 48855 517-546-6675 Fax 517-546-6656 Mark D. Johnson - Airport Manager

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Livingston County Board of Commissioners

FROM:

Mark D. Johnson

Airport Manager

DATE:

June 27, 2022

RE:

DTE Easement for Consumer's Power

This easement will allow DTE to run electrical power to a Consumer's Power owned gas valve at the corner of Burkhart and Bowen Roads on airport owned property. A change in regulations requires the gas valve to be monitored, which requires electricity.

Consumer's Energy will make a payment of \$10,000 to the airport for this easement.

Mark Johnson

From:

Patrick J Logan <patrick.logan@dteenergy.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 18, 2022 10:02 AM

To:

Mark Johnson

Subject:

[EXT] 2502 N Burkhart Rd- Proposed Underground Route for New Service at Gas

Distribution Site

"The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click links from an unknown or suspicious origin."

Hey Mark, Good talking to you earlier. Below is a screenshot of the route I am proposing for the CMS gas site requiring a new DTE 10' wide UG easement from Livingston County Airport. Let me know if you need me to send any additional info. Also, our ROW Facilitator sends the easement documents in the mail, if you could provide me a good mailing address that would be great.



Pat Logan
Associate Planner- DTE Energy